
Responsible gun ownership is practiced by hundreds of thousands of Oregonians. Those are the people who will be harmed by this 
legislation. Criminals who are committing violence here in Oregon will not obey this law. Violent crime is on the rise in Oregon, not 
from law abiding citizens, but from violent criminals who have been emboldened by state officials allowing continued violent riots to 
go unpunished. Making it more difficult for any Oregonian to defend themselves will only increase the amount of violence criminals 
commit. Please do Oregon justice by not supporting this bad legislation or any other attack on our freedom by those who would 
allow criminals to go free while reducing our ability to defend against those who would do harm.

Thank you,
Andrew Hall


